
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

 

Town of Bolton     

 

221 South 9
th

 Street    

 

Bolton, North Carolina  28423           

 

 

Sealed bids for the Town of Bolton – Wastewater Collection Extension project including, 

but not limited to: 

 Grinder Pump Stations & Force Main Extension 

 All work necessary to completely install and set into operation thirty-eight (38) new 

residential Grinder Pump Stations to serve existing homes along SR 1806 

(Spearman Road) in Bolton, North Carolina, described as: 

 

• 2,670 LF 3-inch Dia. PVC Force Main w/ Appurtenances 

•    765 LF 3-inch Dia. (I.D.) HDPE Directional Bore Force Main 

• 2,470 LF 2-inch Dia. PVC Force Main w/ Appurtenances 

•    290 LF 2-inch Dia. (I.D.) HDPE Directional Bore Force Main 

• 5,920 LF 1-1/4-inch Dia. Sewer Service Tubing 

•      38 EA Grinder Pump Station Installations complete with 

 Electrical, Lateral Assembly, and Septic Tank Abandonment 

•        2 EA Manhole w/ Air Release Valve  

 

will be received by the      Town of Bolton        at   the Town Hall                 located at     the 

Town of Bolton, North Carolina    until     2:00 P.M.  ,   Tuesday ,   June 10, 2014   , and then at 

said office publicly opened and read aloud.  The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined 

at the following locations: 

 

Town of Bolton Town Hall – Columbus County, North Carolina 

AGC Plan Room – Raleigh, North Carolina 

F.W. Dodge Plan Room – Raleigh, North Carolina 

Green Engineering, P.L.L.C. – Wilson, North Carolina 
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Copies of the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be obtained at the office of Green 

Engineering, P.L.L.C. located at 303 Goldsboro Street East ; P.O. Box 609; Wilson, North 

Carolina  27893   upon a non-refundable payment of $ 100.00   for each set.   

 The Town of Bolton Sewer System Improvements CDBG Program is funded in part by 

the NC Department of Commerce.  The Town of Bolton is an equal opportunity employer and 

encourages bidding from small, minority, and female-owned businesses.  The contractor will be 

required to meet provisions of the federal construction contract legislation and to conform to 

Federal Labor and Contract Standards Act, the Anti-Kickback Act, Executive Order 11246, 

Section 3 requirements, Davis-Bacon Act and U.S. Department of Labor regulations 

implementing provision of the above acts and orders. 

 A pre-bid conference has been scheduled for   2:00 P.M.,  Tuesday,  May 27, 2014  at   

the Town Hall    located at   the Town of Bolton, North Carolina.  All prospective Bidders are 

encouraged to attend.  

The Town reserves the right to reject any and all BIDS. 

 

 BIDDERS shall be properly licensed under Chapter 87, General Statutes of North 

Carolina. 

 

 Small, minority, and women’s businesses and labor surplus area firms are encouraged to 

submit BIDS. 

 The Town of Bolton is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. 

 

 

        May 11, 2014                       Shawn Maynor   

Date                                         Mayor           
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